
KIRK SESSION: copies of minutes are available on 
Minister’s Room desk for those who receive hard 
copies. 
CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE meeting, Tuesday 
17th October at 8pm. 

THE IMMERSE PROGRAMME continues this week 
at 6:30pm. 

PW next meet on Monday 16th 
October 2023 at 2:00pm in 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 
 

Sunday 15th October 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick, Shoebox Sunday 
Sunday 22nd October 2023  

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick 
If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 
service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 
yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our GLOW Club; 
watch for children leaving during the service.  

• There are some toys available in the entrance area 
under the stairs. Please feel free to get them before or 
during the service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 

Mosaic. Special Guest is Shirley McGonigle from 
International Meeting Point. ALL LADIES WELCOME 
to join with us.  

CONVERSATION CAFÉ: We have started our 
Conversation Cafes again on Thursday evenings at 
7pm. These will be run for two hours and everyone 
is welcome. If you want a game of drafts, Connect 
4, or Jenga then please feel free to come down to 
Mosaic. There will also be a cup of tea or coffee. It 
would be great to see you there. 

SHOEBOX APPEAL 2023:  Come and 
join us today after the service for a cup 
of tea or coffee and a piece of 

15th October 2023 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org 

Email: office@glengormley.org 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317 

MINISTER Rev Reuben McCormick 
Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 Worship Services 
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Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Events 

 

 

Sunday 15th October 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 
Sunday 22nd October 2023 

10:00am Burney Room 
 

Prayer  



“Shout for joy to the Lord, all the earth. 
Worship the Lord with gladness.”  

Psalm 100:1-2. 
Ask that God would help you to worship him 
with exuberance, giving heart, soul, mind and 
strength to your participation in praise, prayer 
and listening to the preaching of his Word.  

Israel and the Palestinian Territories: Please 
pray for an immediate end to conflict, that God 
would raise up peacemakers, that dialogue 
would be re-established amongst leaders, 
cycles of hatred and revenge broken, the 
grieving comforted, the wounded healed and 
the future marked with dignity, mercy, justice, 
peace and love.  

Pray for Sandra and Edgar as they make plans 
to return home.  They are very aware that the 
situation can change very quickly and ask that 
you pray for staff and volunteers at the Garden 
Tomb. 

As families begin to get organised for 
Christmas, pray that those on low incomes will 
not get themselves into debt. Pray for those 
who are in food and fuel poverty, that they may 
find the support they need. Pray that we 
will continue to respond generously to 
foodbanks and appeals from charities. Give 
thanks for Christian organisations, such 
as Christians Against Poverty (CAP), that assist 
those who are struggling.  

Pray for those who are presently in hospital for 
a prolonged period of time and for 
those awaiting upcoming complicated 
procedures. Pray for the very real peace, 
encouragement and power of the Holy Spirit at 
work.  

cake.  You might even wish to take a 
small packet of cakes home with you in exchange 
for a donation towards the Shoebox Appeal. 

FOODBANK: As a church we have generously 
donated food items to Newtownabbey Foodbank 
on many previous occasions. Foodbank volunteers 
typically support between 30-40 families each 
week who are experiencing food poverty.  Despite 
the rising food, fuel and energy costs the number 
of families and individuals receiving help has 
remained consistent. The Foodbank has seen a 
slight decrease in the amount of food that has 
been donated in recent months, meaning some 
items are regularly out of stock. If you feel that you 
would like to support the work of Newtownabbey 
Foodbank this year I have included a list of food 
items that are required and some items that we do 
not need at this time.  
Items required: Canned Tuna, Canned Meat, 
Canned Fruit, Canned Rice & Custard, Canned 
Soup                             
Items not needed: Breakfast Cereal, Baked Beans 
Please can you leave any items in Mosaic and they 
will be taken to the Foodbank on a regular basis. 
Thanks again for your support of the 
Newtownabbey Foodbank.  

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be 
with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email 
office@glengormley.org  

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Prayer  


